
4. PUBLIC RELATIONS

The Subcommittee believes that it is important to keep the public well informed
on this high profile issue.  Accordingly the Subcommittee decided to request the
Environmental Services Manager and the Corporate Communications
Co-ordinator to develop a public communications strategy and to report back to
the Committee with costings.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


